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Dear Dctcnnination of Need Program: 

I am wri1ing to support BOSlt)n Childrco·s l lospitat•s ptoposal to modemi:.r,c its cxistillg facilities 
in \Valth.:-im atld Weymouth~ and b\1i1d an ambulaU)ry ~urgic(II center in Nt:edham. 1 believe th.i:,; 
project will gr~ly hem,:lit children, familic.s, ::ind communitic.1; across our state .m<l improve 
access for pmien1s Seeking lifcs::iving <)r life-changing care .. 

As a ~,cocral pcdiaa'iciao. and referring physician ... for the past 27 ye3J"S, I appn:ciatc tl1c g,t\."tll 

em,rls Childrc.n·s Jlospital has undcnru<eo. 10 improve commwtica.tion bt.:tw~n specialists aml 
primary care. doclor.s. lo improve access to specialty testin_g :1n<l care on the south short:, and to 
ease some o f the burden f(·,r patic..-nts and fa:milic~. mfmy of whom have ~ignific:ml medical and 
financial challenge.~ a.ml needs. 

As a father of 3 daughters ( 17, 17, and 20 years old). all of whom have be-en pariems at &,ston 
Children's Hospital. at one Lime or another. l have pcrSOnally ex.pcricnccd the einotionW :md 
financial nmnoil tllat. comes. with having one child needing a major orthopedic surgery. and 
having to Juggle: the needs of a ~J')()use;. the pa1font's siblings. work, cransportation. etc .. to get the 
best ca.re po~.;;ibJc. from the be-st childtcn's hospital in the world. Li.kc any parent, 1·11 do 
whllU,:vcr I nee.d to do to care for my children, inc1uding "vakjng up at 3 or 4am in thi:. moming. 
then fighting 1'U~h hour lr:.¾ffit to get to 300 Longwood Avenue, p.1ying to park, staying in hotels. 
holding buc.ket,; for my girls when they·re suffering. from post-operative/ post-and>thesia o.ausca 
and vomiting. etc., but. if wme of that stress and ioconvenience could be avoided. by getting, 
sc-rviCt.-s in satellite location:.., ~1l'>Cil will, lhc same quality of care :l1Jd outcomes. I would he 
thrilled. 

As a PP(X: (Pediatric Physicians· Organization at Children•s) member for the p.'t~t sevcr:,.il years. 
as a PPOC 8-0ard member the past 3 f years, and as~ Boston Children's Primary <:•re Alliance 
rncmtxr the past year. I am keenJy aware of the quality of care provided by Boston ChHdren ·s 
Hospital, and the g_reat uUt:ntion paid to the coordination of care among mu.Jtiple special is~ when 
necessary. to the S()(:iul anJ emotional suppon."i prnvit!ed to palients and families, and to tht! exlra 

effort-. made m cn.stu-e cultumUy sensitive and oompe1.ent care. "UutiJ every child is wen;· is 
more than just a t.:;sg lin-c at Boston Childrell.'s 1 lospiml; it speaks of a culture of dedication an<l 
cari,,g, by all pro\'idcrs and staff members, to give t!very patient and family hope .. for Lhc- bc--"'L 
~1utcomes possible. 
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Although my familiarity with the pati~nt an<l l'amily c>-pc:ricncc at Bos.ton Children's I lospitaJ 
satellite cJir\jcs is largely based on the south shore (Soutl\ Weymou1.h, and North Dartmouth). and 
Waltham sitt:s, J can only imagine that a coinprehensivt: arnbufatory surgical cente.r io Needham 
\vould have a great impact on p.'ltients and families from the western Hoston suburbs. and also en 
patient,; and families from the middle and \\'Cstcrn pa1,~ of the srarc. Parents ate very appreciative 
when they don't need lO mis.-s .ao cnti"rc day of work (and pay).jusL to get lO a brief specialist 
(lppointmcm. or folJow-up app,oinlmem. or study, in Bos.ton. ·tlle oongeStion at Boston 
Child(en's Hospil:Ws main cnmpus \Vould also be improvOO. allowing for more access to those. 
patiem~ :lnd l'hmilies who Jive in urb3n Bost0n neighborhoods. 

The pl'oposed pruje-et.:: :'lnd investments will help Boston t:hildren,s b,'TOW this im))3et. and reach 
even more frunilie-s :;md more patients. clearly de.otonsLrJLing lhc hosphars commitment lo the 
hcat1h und well-being of dUJdre1, i.hmughout Mass~cbusctts. 111csc projects will ensure lhat 
patients nnd families have access to a foll range of high quality, imegrated pediatric care se(Vlccs 
in t:onvcoi1:nt. lower-cost settings. In addition~ lhey will meet th~ needs of surrounding 
underserved l"Xlcorounitics. I am confident Boston Children·s gro\ving inves1m<."TI1.s in children. 
fa.tn.ilies and communitic:s will h~1vc a Jong-lasting impacL and benefit lhture g:~nc:.:r(.llion..s of 
childre-n fot mauy yt:'drs. 

TI1a11k you for accepting lhis leucr of support. 

~iy( J. ______ 
LcifR. Nor1:. >..:rg. MJ). 
Briarpatch P · tries 
Sandwich ( 6~ l oute 6-A) 
Yormoothport 179 ootc 6-i\} 
Nantucket (40 8 rb me Commons Road) 

 
Pax: 508-833-1467 
E-mail: I.N.Ml>(~)COMCAST.NET 
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III. TEMPLATE SUPPORT LETTER 

Determination of Need Program 
MA Department of Public Health 
250 Washington St. 
Boston, MA 02108 

Dear Determination of. Need Program: · u _ . /if ~· °' tiJel(Mo,lf,/, H'-b/1 c_. 

• 
1 

. Coo R-d 1 .,~ lex I rec._ "'' ict: 
0 

· _; S dico/.::, 
My name isGertl 6 J/urq_ and I am the of ___ . We serve children and 
families in le~ /Y\ou_ ~ . I am writing to express my strong support for Boston 
Children's Hospital's plans to modernize its Waltham and Weymouth facilities and to build 
a new ambulatory surgical center in Needham. As you are aware, the need for children's 
access to integrated pediatric care, especially mental and behavioral healthcare, is great. 

We applaud the fact that Boston Children's is undertaking these plans in a way that 
demonstrates its commitment not only to the health and well-being of children in those 
three communities but to addressing the needs of children and families in surrounding, 
underserved communities as well. This will ensure that families throughout Massachusetts 
have access to a full range of high quality, integrated pediatric care services where and 
when they need it. 

A lack of transportation is one of the most serious problems facing the families that we 
serve, so we are especially pleased that families will have greater access to outpatient 
services in much more convenient locations. Boston Children's presence in our community 
also provides an important opportunity to complement and expand the services that 
(organization name} currently offers. We look forward to collaborating on ways to better 
serve our child, youth and family clients and the broader community. 

I am confident Boston Children's investments in children, families and communities will 
have a long-lasting impact that will benefit our community for many years to come. 

appreciates the opportunity to provide this letter of support for 
Boston Children's proposed project. We strongly urge the Department of Public Health to 
act favorably on the proposed project. 

Sincerely, 

(9.»t ~ ~( 0/fr,«_"" I ~ -~ ) C1U-!J\ l Q_l'-(s0C) 

CO{)Ytd_vic, tut_ CO W._ett! lfZ ~ t2 "162\ 



A,eedham 
.. Public Schools 

Daniel E. Gutekanst, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

August 18, 2021 

Determination of Need Program 
MA Department of Public Health 
250 Washington St. 
Boston, MA 02108 

Dear Determination of Need Program: 

My name is Dan Gutekanst and I am the Superintendent of the Needham Public Schools. 
We serve children and families in the Town of Needham. I am writing to express my strong 
support for Boston Children's Hospital's plans to modernize its Waltham and Weymouth 
facilities and to build a new ambulatory surgical center in Needham. As you are aware, the 
need for children's access to integrated pediatric care, especially mental and behavioral 
healthcare, is great. 

We applaud the fact that Boston Children's is undertaking these plans in a way that 
demonstrates its commitment not only to the health and well-being of children in these three 
communities but to addressing the needs of children and families in surrounding, 
underserved communities as well. This will ensure that families throughout Massachusetts 
have access to a full range of high quality, integrated pediatric care services where and when 
they need it. 

A lack of transportation is one of the most serious problems facing the families that we serve, 
so we are especially pleased that families will have greater access to outpatient services in 
much more convenient locations. Boston Children's presence in our community also 
provides an important opportunity to complement and expand the services that will serve 
Needham's families. We look forward to collaborating on ways to better serve our students, 
youth and family clients and the broader community. 

I am confident Boston Children's investments in children, families and communities will 
have a long-lasting impact that will benefit our community for many years to come. 

The Needham Public Schools appreciate the opportunity to provide this letter of support for 
Boston Children's proposed project. We strongly urge the Department of Public Health to act 
favorably on the proposed project. 

rspect ly, 

Daniel E. utekanst, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

1330 Highland Avenue -Needham, Massachusetts 02492 
A school and community partnership that creates excited learners, inspires excellence, fosters integrity 
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August 23, 2021 

Determination of Need Program 
MA Department of Public Health 
250 Washington St. 
Boston, MA 02108 

To the Determination of Need Program: 

I am writing to support Boston Children's Hospital 's proposal to modernize its existing facilities 
in W altham and Weymouth and build an ambulatory surgical center in Needham. I believe this 
project will greatly benefit children, families, and communities across our state and improve 
access for patients seeking lifesaving or life-changing care. 

Supporting initiatives to improve access to health care remains at the core of the mission of the 
Edward M. Kennedy Community Health Center. As a leader in community-based health care in 
Central and Metro West Massachusetts serving over 26,000 patients, we strive to partner with 
organizations like Boston Children's Hospital to ensure equitable opportunities for and access to 
hospital-related services for our patients. The expansion of Boston Children's Hospital in 
Needham with the building of an ambulatory surgical center and the modernization of its facility 
in Waltham will provide a sustainable health care delivery system in the region. 

I believe that the proposed projects and investments will help Boston Children's grow this 
impact and reach even more families and more patients, clear! y demonstrating the hospital' s 
commitment to the health and well-being of children throughout Massachusetts. These projects 
wi ll ensure that patients and families have access to a full range of high quality, integrated 
pediatric care services in convenient, lower-cost settings. In addition, they will meet the needs of 
surrounding underserved communities. 

I am confident Boston Children's growing investments in children, families and communities 
will have a long-lasting impact and benefit future generations of children for many years . 

Thank you for accepting this letter of support. 

We help people live healthier lives. 
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